
 

 

 
         Date: 6 Jan 2025 
 

 

Dear 2SQ and 3AN families, 

  

Happy New Year! I hope this email finds you well.  

  

I am writing to remind you that the conferences for 2SQ and 3AN families will be held next Thursday, 
January 16th, from 3:00 PM to 6:00 PM and next Friday, January 17th, from 8:30 AM to 3:00 PM. The 
conferences will run the same way they did for the rest of the school, with the children coming out of 
their classes to attend with you and the teacher. There will be no opportunity during this time to visit 
the children’s specialist classrooms, as there will be lessons running during this time.  

  

You will be able to sign up for your appointment via Gateway from 5:00 PM tomorrow 
(Wednesday).  

  

If you have any questions or issues, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

  

Warm Regards, 

Dawn Doucette 

 


